
 
 

NNEL MNVP Lead 

We’re recruiting a North and North East Lincolnshire (NNEL) Maternity & Neonatal Voices 

Partnership (MNVP) Lead.  

The Maternity & Neonatal Voices Partnership (MNVP) for NNEL has a new and exciting 

opportunity available for those who have a keen interest in making a difference to Maternity 

Care.  

We are looking to recruit someone who has had recent experience of local maternity and 

neonatal services. It would be ideal but not essential if the candidate lived within Grimsby, 

Scunthorpe or surrounding area.  

The candidate will also showcase a real passion and keen interest about making a real 

change in a leading role around maternity services and our user's overall experience within 

the area of Maternity Care in the Grimsby & Scunthorpe area.  

Someone who has a passion about making service user led change, is keen to engage with 

families and seldom heard groups and wants to develop and improve the experience of 

maternity and neonatal services for women, birthing people, and their families. 

The MNVP is a formal group who work together to review and contribute to the development 

of local maternity and neonatal care and importantly give local parents a voice so that 

together we can help women, birthing people and their families have a safe and high quality 

service. 

As the NNEL MNVP Lead you will be the main contact for the group, you will chair meetings, 

develop and drive the work plan and represent service user views to enable change and 

coproduce maternity and neonatal services.  

Time: 6 days per month working flexibly for an initial period of 6 months.  

Remuneration: £150 per day + expenses. 

For an informal chat please contact Sallie Ward, LMNS Lead Midwife at hny.lms@nhs.net 

For role description and expression of interest form please visit the HNY MNVP website:  

https://www.maternityvoiceshny.org.uk/vacancies  
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